
March 31, 2020 

Dear Parents & Students, 

 As we begin this new chapter in schooling, the elementary teachers wanted to touch base 

with you and let you know our thoughts and expectations as well as provide you with some 

resources to help your students keep learning. 

 We want to assure you of these things: 

★ We know you are busy, experiencing stress, and have many questions.  We are on 

your side. 

★ We have the very best in mind for both your child and your family. 

★ All the work we are assigning is to keep students learning.  Until April 13th, it is all 

work that has been already covered, but not mastered, in class.  Every student will 

benefit from more practice. 

★ Our heart is to be helpful; NOT cause more stress. 

 

In order to accomplish those things, here are the supports we have set in place: 

★ Teachers will be available on a regular schedule as posted on their Canvas site. 

★ Beginning April 13th, we will move forward with a more structured plan to continue 

education remotely.  

★ Teachers will make regular contact with you and your student to see what 

assistance you may need. 

★ If you need materials – books, supplies, etc. – please reach out and let us know. 

★ We will be using the Canvas / Clever platform.  Students will log in with their 

school username and password.  If you need that information, please contact your 

teacher.  Your child can access Canvas via the link on the Camas Valley webpage. 

As we go forward, please understand that this is a fluid situation that may change as we 

go forward.  Please communicate any concerns or suggestions you have with your student’s 

teacher.  We remain committed to each student’s success and well-being and our thoughts are 

with each of you as we navigate these unprecedented times.  Thank you for partnering with us 

and we share warm wishes with you – from a distance! 

 

Elementary Teachers 
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